
Dear Parents and Skaters, 

It is with great excitement that we would like to welcome you 
to Canada’s very first competitive theatre on ice team. This 
will be a very memorable year, full of new experience, 
opportunities and learning. 

The Canadian Ice Academy has agreed to run this program 
and Skate Canada has agreed to approve our entry in events. 
Our ultimate goal for this season is to compete at Nations’ 
Cup Ballet on Ice in Bordeaux, France on April 24th - 28th. 
We will be looking into some grants and fundraising in order 
to help team members with the cost of this trip. 

Practices will take place every Sunday at the Canadian Ice 
Academy from 11:05-11:55. Extra practices may occasionally 
be added on or off ice to complete choreography and/or 
prepare for competition. These will be communicated well 
ahead of time. 

The complete cost of the program will be $1800+HST and 
will include everything except for travel and coaches 
expenses for travel. The Canadian Ice Academy will be 
offering monthly plans to skaters, with an initial registration 
fee. This fee will included: ice time, coaching fees, three 
different outfits/costumes (short, long, practice), make-up, 
team jacket, any props that are needed, music editing fee 
and competition entry fee (including official practice ice time). 


The program will officially begin on Sunday, November 5th. 
We can’t wait to get started! 


Thank you, 


Canadian Ice Academy


